‘ . MARYLAND BOARD OF PHYSICIANS
ATHLETIC TRAINER ADVISORY COMMITTEE
Tuesday, February 12, 2019
4201 Patterson Avenue, Baltimore, Maryland, Room 100
OPEN MEETING MINUTES
PRESENT: Brian Perez, ATC, Chair, Philip Omohundro, MD, Martin Sataloff, ATC,
Heather Weesner, OTR/L CLT, Cheryl Lee-Pow, DC, Jeffrey Wright, PT, -
ATC, CSCS, Teri Metcalf McCambridge, M.D., Loren Shipley, ATC

Anna Jeffers, Consumer Member, Lydia McCargo-Redd, Consumer
Member

ABSENT: Christina Morganti, M.D.

STAFF PRESENT: Felicia Wright, Allied Health Supervisor, Stacey Darin, Esq., Board
‘Counsel, Linda Monroe, Allied Health Analyst, Cecilia Laurent, Allied
Health Analyst ‘

STAFF ABSENT: Ellen Douglas Smith, Deputy Director, Mark Woodard, Policy Analyst,

CALL TO ORDER

M, Perez called the meeting to order at 10:07 am.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

On a motion made by Mr, Sataloff and seconded by Ms. Weesner, the Committee approved the
January 8, 2019 Open Meeting Minutes. '

LEGISLATIVE REPORT
Nothing to report

BOARD COUNSEL REPORT
‘Nothing to report |

NEW BUSINESS

On a motion made by Dr. McCambridge and seconded by Dr. Omohundro, the Committee
unanimously voted to recommend its approval of the following E&T protocols.

Athletic Trainer " Supervising Physician

Kathryn Fischer, ATC Todd Tredinnick, MD
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Athletic Trainer Supervising Physician
Keri Foreman, ATC . . Gary Sherman, MD
Ryan Fries, ATC Andrew Cosgarea, MD
Justina Ludwig, ATC Todd Tredinnick, MD
Troy Mendenhall, ATC Bryan Herron, MD
Abigail Smith, ATC Todd Tredinnick, MD
Joseph Spelta, ATC : Gabriel Petruccelli, MD
Caleb Zecher, ATC Christopher Raffo, MD

The Committee reviewed two (2) walk-in evaluation and treatment protocols. On a motion made
by Mr, Shipley and seconded by Mr. Wright the Committee unanimously voted to recomenend its
approval of the following walk-in evaluation and treatment protocols.

Athletic Trainer Supervising Physician
Elizabeth Keesler, ATC Norman Godwin 11T, MD

Emily Smith, ATC Gary Sherman, MD

Financial Disclosure Statements Reminder
Ms. Wright informed the Committee that all Financial Disclosure Statements.must be completed
by April 30, 2019. She informed them that the State Ethics Commission has launched a new

reporting system and referred them to their website for information. Ms. Wright also informed
the Committee that members with expiring terms are also required to complete the Termination .

Disclosure Statement.
Adjournment
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:22 a.m.

Submitted by,

Linda Monroe

Allied Health Analyst




